COPY.
Ylopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

21st September, 1917.

Dear Sir,

with refervence to ths case of the steaumer *HANIPUR®
referred to in yowr pemorandun of the 14%h instant, as
veing still in the seprviee of the government, I have ‘o
aequaint you that the egircumstances were gonsidered bty the
coumitbee at thelr Heeting to-day, and naving regard te the
faet that the swrvey of the woilers and scrowshaft has now
ween stunding over 8¢ very long, the conmitéee eéneider
that it would be well for the Ummers %o apyproach the
Admirslty, csiline thelir attention to the overdue gurveys
also to the faect that the Speclal Survey 0.2 due in
January, 1914, still requires to be gompleted as regards
sertain details of repalle

1 shell therefore be ziad if you will take the
' matter up further with the Owners, and let me kmow the
recult in due coursc.

1 am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

R. Williameon, P8de, | © 2021

LIVERPOOLe .
fToyd’s Register
Foundation

Wis1ts 010



